
MARGARET MACE SCHOOL

is joining 
Toys for Tots and Lunch with Lynch Foundation 

in accepting new unwrapped toys during this
 Holiday Season.

Toys may be dropped off at Margaret Mace School
through the morning of December 21, 2017.

Donations will be delivered
 to their respective organizations.

Thank you for your support.

https://toysfortots.org  
https://www.lunchwithlynch.com


